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This is an unacceptable change to the existing law that, under the pretense of carving 

out a small exception for body-worn cameras, instead substantially broadens the 

license of law enforcement to collect data on persons without any justifiable reason.  

It is appropriately opposed by the League of Women Voters and other organizations 

concerned about protecting civil liberties. 


